
From: Kay Kinneavy Kay@Kinneavy.com
Subject: Correction on Dec. 29 labyrinth event

Date: December 29, 2015 at 1:53 AM
To: LNN Announcements announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org

Dear Labyrinth Friends,

There was an error in the recent e-mail announcement.

The correct date for the Wounded Knee Labyrinth Walk is Tuesday, December 29.  The ceremony begins at noon.
at First Unitarian Church in downtown Portland.
This is an opportunity for you to show you solidarity with the Native Americans and other victims of massacre.  Join others 
around the world in this important labyrinth event.

Check the attached flier or the LNN Calendar for more details
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/calendar.html
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